
 

 

From: JOSEPHINE WARD 

To: Lorraine Cordell 

Subject: Re: Simon Cordell Appeal Update 

Date: 05 November 2015 21:24:57 

Lorraine / Simon 

Apologies I have been snowed under. The last meeting in the office was not structured and disruptive. 

 

I think that the best way forward, Simon is for Lorraine and I to go through everything on Saturday. 

 

Once the additional information comes back from the public order unit I then update your statement. 

 

Documents to be relied on by the Defence have to be ready by the beginning of December 2015. I will send over the 

directions tomorrow afternoon. I will need a list of all documents that you intend to rely upon e.g. Enfield Council - the 

Youth Centre. 

 

As I advised you last week, Simon the office was audited in October and I am still locating files. I am working through 

files on an urgent basis. I have no other appointments scheduled for Saturday and I will tell Michael Carroll that I have to 

concentrate on your case Saturday. 

 

I therefore propose that Lorraine and I work on your case on Saturday. No decisions will be made without your approval. 

Once Lorraine and I collate all the information this will then be shown to you for your approval. 

 

Lorraine if Spurs are playing on Saturday at home then we can change to Sunday. 

Regards 

Josephine 

PS I am having an early night as I have a 6am start in the morning. 

 

On 5 Nov 2015 15:05, "Lorraine Cordell" <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk> wrote: 

Hi Josey 

Please can we sort something on this case, I can not take no more not know what is going on and nor can Simon. 

I have sent so many emails asking for information as to what has been done on this case yet we still don't know what is 

going on. 
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